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ROLL CALL

1. Mr. Edward Smith, Principal

2. Ms. Katrisha Smith, Assistant Principal

3. Ms. Amy Robaina, EESAC Chair

4. Teacher Members

5. Parent Members

6. Student Members 

7. Ms. Isis Gottlieb, Education Support Employee 

8. Ms. Alexandra Cobo, IQ ZONE, Business/Community Representative

9. Ms. Yanela Iribar, UTD Steward



Approval of November 2 EESAC Meeting Minutes

➢ Review of School Culture Survey

➢ Review of Instructional Best Practices 

➢ Presentation of JCBD Website

➢ Introduction of Thunderbolt Newsletter

➢ Request for EESAC Funds by Mr. Smith

➢ Approval



Mandatory 
Uniform 
Voting



Review of School Improvement Plan (SIP) Phase III

95% of our staff strongly agree that our school’s use of constructive collaboration, through formal 
and informal meetings within the grade level and content areas, is an important element within their 
planning and organizational responsibilities. 

According to the Mid-Year Assessments, 63% showed satisfactory progress in ELA and 42% of our 
students made satisfactory progress in Algebra. Additional data that is most encouraging is the 93% 
of proficiency obtained in our Biology Topic Assessments and our Tier 3 students scoring 44% in 
Geometry. 

The Performance Matters Data shows a pattern a pattern of 1% differential for all Tiers in Math and for 
the subgroups of ELL, SWD, and L25.   The only significant difference that was observed was that 
SWD students scored higher in Tier 1 than ELL students. The remaining tiers scored exactly within 1% 
point of each other. 

Addressing and Supporting Learning Loss:
All extended learning opportunities through tutoring will take place weekly on campus. We plan to 
utilize materials that are aligned to our curriculum, review essential content and knowledge by 
attending professional developments and strategically analyze Mid-Year and Topic Assessment data 
to identify missed learning standards. 
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WE APPRECIATE YOUR 

DEDICATION TO J.C. 

BERMUDEZ DORAL SENIOR 

HIGH SCHOOL! 


